
FREE RECYCLING FOR OLD CHILD SAFETY SEATS! 

Old, damaged, expired, or unusable child safety seats (car seats and booster seats) 

can now be accepted for recycling as part of a growing project in Los Angeles 

County. 

TMC Horizon, Inc. accepts old child safety seats to be recycled instead of adding 

them to the landfill. The entire seat will be recycled. Seats can be dropped off at 

1315 E. 4th Street in Pomona; call (562) 692-2700 for details. Additional pickup 

sites are encouraged to join the network. Check www.carseat.org for locations.  

WHY: Old, damaged, or expired child safety seats need to be destroyed. Because 

of their age or damage, these child safety seats may not provide the best protection 

for children during a crash. By recycling these child safety seats and keeping 

thousands of them out of our local landfills, our environment can get a boost, too.  

A CHILD SAFETY SEAT SHOULD NOT BE USED IF IT:  

 Has reached the end of its useful life; see expiration date stamped into the 

plastic shell (maximum 6-10 years from date of manufacture on paper 

sticker).  
 

 Has been involved in a crash or history is unknown. 

 Is missing parts, including the long instruction booklet, or is damaged. 

 Has been recalled and cannot be fixed. 

 

For more information. call SafetyBeltSafe U.S.A. at (800) 745-SAFE or  

(800) 747-SANO (Spanish). 
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